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Purpose:  To report on the work of the DPFS    

 

Updates:  

• Hiring, Hiring, Hiring - We are in a crucial hiring period for the organisation, and we are 

getting sector leading individuals applying for our roles  

• Casual Staff Review Paper - Part of the People Culture Review, I was tasked with 

writing a paper identifying how the Union can improve our support, training, 

engagement (and many other things) which will be going to September Trustee Board 

for approval of actions from the paper.  

• Scheduled Union and Estates/ Campus Services 1-2-1s to enable us to more 

effectively raise issues and lobby for change at a higher level and enabling us to build 

a stronger relationship with these departments.  

• Welcome Events planning - We had a real push to ensure the events planned for 

Welcome 2021 were inclusive and added more value to the events.  

• Reynolds Refurbishment Stage 1 2 Plan - We now have a quite detailed plan for 

Reynolds refurbishment.  

• Started initial conversations with Too Good To Go surrounding wastage within the 

Union and College. 

Upcoming:  

• Lobbying the College to implement clearer allergen labelling  

• Lobbying the College to look at the wastage within the College’s catering outlets  

• New Activity Registration app to make it easier to use, and to minimise wait times and 

number of authorisation levels  

• Create a major events plans to provide wider-ranging and better support to groups 

running major events 

• To create an events committee to provide creative direction on all major Union events, 

to ensure we provide the best events for students.  


